
Dear [Recipient's Name], 

I hope this message finds you well. I wanted to take a moment to thank you for considering our 

sponsorship proposal submitted on [Date of Submission]. We are excited about the opportunity 

to partner with [Recipient's Organization] and contribute to [Event/Project Name]. 

As we strive to move forward, we would greatly appreciate your feedback on our pitch. Your 

insights would be invaluable in understanding how we can better align our proposal with your 

organization's goals. 

If you require any further information or clarification, please do not hesitate to reach out. I look 

forward to hearing from you soon. 

Thank you once again for your time and consideration. 

Best regards, 

[Your Name] 

[Your Position] 

[Your Organization] 

[Your Contact Information] 


